

MINTHIS GOLF CLUB
MINUTES OF THE MEETING
HELD ON MONDAY 4th JUNE 2018

Present:	Brian Hamilton (BH)	Captain
	Graeme Nichol (GN)	Vice Captain/Competitions
	Carol Powell (CP)	Secretary
	Bev Mitchell (BM)	Treasurer
	Colin du Cann-Crowther (CduCC)	Committee
	Roy Peach (RP)	Greens
	Chris Furneaux (CF)	Head Greenskeeper
	David McKibben (DM)	Head Professional

1 Apologies:

Apologies were received from Di Worth

2 Previous Minutes:

The Minutes of the previous meeting held on Monday 7th May 2018 were read and approved.

3 Matters Arising:

- (BH) still to discuss with Natalie if it is possible to vary the "19th" hole/snack menu to include a few of the old choices i.e. bacon sandwich, egg & bacon ciabatta, toasted sandwich.
- Following successful trials, it has been agreed to implement the transfer of the current Minthis Members website onto a new server in the near future.

4 Committee Matters:

- In advance of New World Handicap Rulings being introduced in 2020, it has been agreed to limit the handicaps for all Minthis qualifying, fun & knock-out competitions to a maximum of 36 rather than 54.
- (GN) to produce a "Welcome Pack" which will include the correct procedure to obtain a handicap, rules, etiquette etc for issue to all new members.
- (DM) to speak to Stelios regarding the longterm problems with the ladies and mens locker rooms - sinks & urinals.

5 Competitions:

- The Admin Sheet for the August Competitions has been revised after the cancellation of the June Stapleford.
- (GN) to issue a clarification email regarding the '2's' situation following the June Stapleford.
- (GN) confirmed the Interclub v Korineum is now being held on 19th June.
- (BH) is seeking clarification from Stelios on the time limitations on the Bar Card Credit. It was confirmed that any remaining pro shop voucher credit after 6 months can not be converted to bar card credit. Given this (BM) suggested the possibility of using external vouchers as an alternative prize option for a few fun competitions due to these time constraints. Further discussions to take place.
- (GN) to revise and give more clarity on entry rules for the Knockout Competitions as a result of issues raised during this years competitions. These will be included in the Rules for 2019 KO competition.

6 Social Events:

- Further discussion took place regarding the Awards Presentation/Dinner Dance and details will be issued shortly.
- Due to lack of interest in the mini golf, the Poppadoms sponsor evening will now be meal only. This takes place on June 21st.
- Details of the Captains Day BBQ will be issued shortly.

7 Golf Course Matters:

- (CF) advised that the "grey water" supply system is fully operational and Minthis has been receiving water for the past 3 weeks. The supply will cease throughout July & August due to shortage of water in the Paphos area. Therefore the water situation will be handled as in previous years for this period. From September onwards the grey water supply should be available and unlimited.
- (RP) made comment regarding the condition of bunkers following bank holidays when workmen are on holiday. (CF) advised that if deemed necessary bunkers would be made GUR.
- (CF) confirmed that the course shapers from the UK were arriving this week to commence work on the new 10th hole.
- (CF) still considering alternative tee positions on the 12th hole to protect the tee box and also an alternative entrance to the 12th green to allow the grass to grow.
- (CF) to provide more signage for the GUR area on the 2nd hole to try and ensure people walk a different route to the green.

8 Financial Matters:

- (BM) presented the Monthly Accounts which were reviewed and approved.

9 A.O.B.:

- (BH) to speak to Stelios with regards updating members details to include their "next of kin".
- (BH) to discuss with Stelios about the suggestion of introducing a "Halfway House" at the new 10th hole once this is in operation.

There being no other business the Meeting closed at 4.00 pm.

The date of the next Meeting is Monday, July 9th at 1.00 pm.